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our residents to meet their needs. The notion that we need new, strict rental housing regulations is beyond
comprehension. We do not need to add layers of regulations and bureaucracy to California’s existing Tenant
Protection Act (AB 1482). Your proposal only causes further confusion and harm to all members of the
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Sincerely, Bill Jensen

Sent from my iPhone





